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NOTICE 

 No.: 02/22                                         Date: 31/01/2022 

 

 

In respect to Higher Education Department Notification vide No. 89-Edn (CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 31/01/2022, 

all students of Government General Degree College, Chapra are hereby informed that college will re-open on 

and from 3rd February, 2022 (Thurseday) for regular classes in Offline mode. In this connection, they are 

instructed to attend their classes on 03/02/2022 at 11.00 A.M.  abiding proper Covid Norms. 
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